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RE: General Membership Meeting  

 

September 2, 2021 

Dear Members, 

Just a reminder that our next General Membership Meeting will be Wednesday, September 22, 
2021.  

We will hold the Special Meeting that was postponed first at 6:30pm then follow with regular 
Union Business in the General Membership Meeting. 

Register for the meeting here. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting. 

An agenda package will be sent out to all registered participants before the meeting day.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Unit VP or email us at admin@cupe374.ca. 

Thank you.   

http://www.cupe374.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/CUPE-Local-374-920887897939615/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApcumrrTgoGdNRAwNkJtkeRBXgKf6B4z7v
mailto:admin@cupe374.ca

